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Dear Winston School Community,

It is with great enthusiasm that I accept the invitation to serve as the next Head of School at
The Winston School San Antonio. [ am honored and humbled to serve this happy place and
the passionate community members that make it so special. | have been inspired by the
emotion and gratitude displayed in the experiences of WSSA community members I have
already had the pleasure of meeting.

As 1 progress from one Winston family to another, I am committed to carrying out the
mission of the school in all that we do. I believe every child should receive an exemplary
education in an environment that is safe and conducive to their individual learning needs. I
look forward to building partnerships and capitalizing on the strengths and talents of the
dedicated faculty and staff. I am committed to learning from you and excited to have the
opportunity to meet you. I am also eager to partner with alumni and other community
leaders to continue to build momentum and vision for the next chapter of The Winston
School San Antonio.

Throughout this school year I plan to work closely with Dr. Chobot and the Board of Trustees
to ensure a smooth transition. During this time, I will learn more about our school,
community, and the unique needs of our students and faculty. I am committed to embracing
the positive traditions and practices that are already in place at WSSA while working
diligently to ensure success for the future.

My husband, Roger, is eager to return to San Antonio and share its rich culture and traditions
he is so fond of. We are thrilled to make WSSA and San Antonio our home and experience all

that drives this school family.

With Gratitude,

Mepoo—

Michelle
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